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RETURNED BY MAIL
MUST BE POSTMARKED

BY NOV. 3 

VOTER REGISTRATION
DEADLINE: OCT. 13

SAVE THE DATES
DON'T WAIT TO THE

LAST MINUTE TO
DECIDE ON YOUR

VOTING PLAN!

VOTE-BY-MAIL BALLOTS
RETURNED IN-PERSON OR
IN DROP BOXES MUST BE
RETURNED BY 8 PM ON

NOV. 3

GENERAL ELECTION:
NOV. 3



NJ GENERAL ELECTION
COVID-19 RESPONSE
Understanding Governor Murphy's Executive Order #177 regarding
the November 3rd General Election. Visit LWVNJ.org for updates! 

AUTOMATIC 
VOTE-BY-MAIL

All active registered voters will be
automatically sent a vote-by-mail

ballot without needing to apply. All
ballots will have prepaid postage.

ONLINE VOTER
REGISTRATION

Online voter registration is now available
at voter.svrs.nj.gov/register. The deadline
to register to vote is October 13th. Make

sure to check your voter registration status
by visiting nj.gov/state/elections.

POLLING LOCATIONS
Each municipality will be required to open

at least one in-person polling site. All
counties must ensure that at least 50% of

their total polling places are open. Any
voter who chooses to cast their vote in-

person will do so using a provisional
ballot. All individuals with disabilities will

have access to an ADA-conforming
voting machine.

RETURNING VOTE-
BY-MAIL BALLOTS

All ballots will be mailed by Monday, October
5th. Voters can return ballots by mail, using a

secure drop box, in-person to their county
Board of Elections office, or by handing it

directly to a poll worker at their designated
polling place on Election Day. Be sure to

postmark or return your ballot in-person by
November 3rd, but don't wait, vote early! 

DROP BOX
LOCATIONS

Each county will have at least 10 secure
ballot drop boxes in locations that are

readily accessible to the registered
voters within the county.

NO SAMPLE BALLOTS
Voters will receive notification about their
polling place location, secure ballot drop
box locations, and information about how

to obtain or view a sample ballot. This
notification will be mailed by October 23rd.


